




SLR 11-01 

J(risti Cantu 
State of Louisiana 

United States Department of tbe Interior 

FISH AND WILDLIFE SERVICE 
Southeast Louisiana Refuges 

Atchafblaya, Bayou Sauvage, Bayou Techc1 Breton, 
Big Branch Marsh, Bogue Chitto, Delta, and Mandalay 

61389 Hwy434 
Lacombe, Louisiana 70445 

October 4,2010 

Coastal Protection & Restoration Authority 
PO Box 44027 
Baton Rouge, Louisiana 70804-4027 

Re: Amendment to Special Use Pennit 43556-10-01 

Ms. Cantu, 

This letter shall serve as notification that Special Use Penni! #43556-10-01 is amended with five 
additional Special Conditions added as follows: 

I. (19) The pemlit is being modified on October 1,20] 0 in its aligmnent to allow for the 
belm (0 be constructed closer inshore to the Chandeleur Islands. By changing the 
alignment the beml can be constructed in shallower water allowing a quicker and more 
cost effective project, The construction specifications will not change except it will be 
moved so that the western landside toe will be at mean high water, an elevation of 1.34 
feet, 

2, (20) The dredged material may be placed up to the shoreline of existing islands and 
extend upwards of the beach per condition 18 on the original pelmit. Dredged material 
may uot be placed such that it covers existing vegetation with the exception that 
dewatering material may be filtered through existing marsh/vegetation per refuge 
instructions and guidance. 

3. (21) The dewatering and fine material will be allowed to supplement the back-beach 
marsh rather than have it disappear in the northern movement of the along shore cunents. 

4. (22) No material may be removed from existing beach or island to create contaillll1ent 
belms, training dikes, or other construction features with the exception that native 
material may be used on back balTier overwash areas to create a series of shallow steps or 
baft1es for the purpose of dewatering dredged material. All snch areas shall be 
constmcted according to refuge instructions and guidance. 



5. (23) The expiration date of the pemlit has been extended from October 31, 2010 to 
February 28, 2011. 

All other conditions of the permit remain the same. If you have any questions or require 
additional information, please contact me at . 

Sincerely, 

Ie, 
Kenneth Litzenberger 
Project Leader 


























































































































































































































